
For September 2020 

Primary class teacher (MPS) – NQTs also encouraged to apply 

An exciting opportunity has arisen for a teacher to join our happy and successful school. 
NQTs are welcome to apply.  
 
We are looking for a positive, creative, child centred and highly motivated professional to join 
our hardworking, supportive and enthusiastic team at St Laurence Catholic Primary School. 
The school has recently joined the Our Lady of Walsingham Multi Academy Trust. There will 
be opportunities to work collaboratively with primary and secondary colleagues across the 
Trust and access Trust wide CPD. 
 
If you are applying for the post as an NQT you will be offered a high quality NQT Induction 
programme with an experienced and supportive NQT mentor. The mentor will guide you 
through the crucial first stages of your career. 

 
Are you:  

• An excellent classroom practitioner with a clear understanding of high quality 

teaching and learning  

• Able to create an inspiring learning environment 

• Highly motivated  with a commitment to  the achievement  and wellbeing of all 

children in  your care 

• A positive team member, eager to contribute to good practice within your  phase and 

the wider school  

• A practicing Catholic or supportive of the school’s Catholic Christian ethos. 

 

We offer: 

• Talented and supportive colleagues, governing body and parents eager to help their 

children’s learning 

• Dedicated weekly time to plan and work collaboratively  with your teaching team 

• A creative curriculum focused on the development of the whole child 

• A commitment to your high quality induction, ongoing  professional development and 

wellbeing 

• Motivated, happy and very well behaved children 

 
Visits to the school are warmly welcomed. Please come and see us at work and meet the 

staff and children. Further details together with an application form are available from the 

school office on 01223 712227 office@stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk or on the school website at 

www.stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk 

Closing date for applications Tuesday 24th March with a provisional date for interview for 

shortlisted candidates of Friday 27th March. 

St. Laurence School is an Equal Opportunities Employer and is committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of children and young people. References will be taken prior to 

any offer of employment. Appointment to these posts is subject to a DBS check. Candidates 

will also be asked to provide proof of qualifications on appointment, and the successful 

candidates will be required to sign the CES contract. 
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